
 

PINS webinar 

Partnership for Inclusion of Neurodiversity in Schools (PINS) 

Information for parent/carers – webinar 

 

Date: Thursday 17 Oct 12.30-13.15 

  

To book a place please click here 

  

We are pleased to announce the RBWM primary schools involved are: 
1. Clewer Green CofE First School 
2. Cookham Dean CofE Primary School 
3. Dedworth Green First School 
4. Eton Wick CofE First School 
5. Furze Platt Infant School 
6. Hilltop First School 
7. Larchfield Primary and Nursery School 
8. South Ascot Village Primary School 
9. St Mary's Catholic Primary School, Maidenhead 
10. The Queen Anne Royal Free CofE Controlled First School 
11. Trinity St Stephen CofE Aided First School 
12. Trevelyan Middle School 
13. Wessex Primary School 
14. Wraysbury Primary School 

 
Parents will be asked which school they are linked to when signing up in order to 
track numbers. 
 
 
 
 
 

https://surveymonkey.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5bd3b66ef5f0535c67ef61350&id=d206bf0e8a&e=c8385e9b48


 
 
 
 
 

 14 RBWM schools are excited to be taking part in PINS, a national project 

funded by NHS England, in partnership with the Department for Education, 

Department of Health and Social Care, and the National Network of Parent Carer 

Forums (of which SEND Voices RBWM is a member). 

 

https://surveymonkey.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5bd3b66ef5f0535c67ef61350&id=2bb7d3cd88&e=c8385e9b48


The partnerships bit refers to bringing together the Integrated Care Board (NHS 

Frimley and partner organisations), the local authorities (Bracknell and RBWM), the 

local parent carer forums and, crucially, our school communities – children and 

young people, their families, and school staff – to work together to understand and 

improve support for neurodivergent children. 

 

A key part of the project is the voice and input from parent/carers. Our forum will be 

creating parent carer groups and a survey for parents and carers (not just of children 

with SEND – special educational needs and/or disabilities). This will help to identify 

what is currently working or not working in our schools. Training and support will then 

be provided, and there will also be a focus on understanding children’s experiences 

in school to help improve the classroom environment – something that hopefully will 

be beneficial to all children and young people. 

 

Come along to this webinar to find out more and how you can get involved in this 
exciting project.  
 

Register Now  

 

October Coffee Morning 

Come and meet 

Anne Bishop, Area SENCo for RBWM 

on 

Tuesday 22nd October 

10-11:30am 

at 

Woody’s Café 

Clewer Memorial Recreation Ground 

(Pirate Park) 

Windsor 

https://surveymonkey.us18.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5bd3b66ef5f0535c67ef61350&id=fdcb6afaa8&e=c8385e9b48

